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Comments: I urge you to reauthorize the existing outfitter and guide permits for the Bob Marshall Wilderness

Complex. As an avid backpacker and hunter I value this wilderness resource.  I have used and will (hopefully)

continue to use guided services in this area to enhance my hunting and wilderness experience.  In my

experience guides in that complex have been extremely respectful of the land and wildlife resources, and they

pass that respect and their environmental ethics on to their clients through their example and efforts to educate.


